
Assessing programmatic efforts and technical assistance needs of WISEWOMAN programs

THANK YOU E-MAIL

Dear WISEWOMAN [Program Managers],

Thank you for completing the WISEWOMAN Year 4 Evaluation Survey. As you 
know, your participation allows us to conduct a more thorough and comprehensive 
evaluation of the CDC’s national WISEWOMAN program. 

Please  contact  me  via  email,  at  lscholl@icfi.com,  if  you  have  any  questions  or
comments about this survey.

Lawrence Scholl, MPH 
Senior Project Manager
ICF Macro
3 Corporate Square NE, Suite 370, Atlanta, GA 30329 
(404) 433-0735
E-mail: lscholl@icfi.com
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